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As a patient who has experience with what happens when these types of 

corporations take over a physician's practice I am in support of this bill. These 

corporate takeovers  make it more difficult for doctors to practice in a way that is best 

for their patients. It also is more costly and dangerous for patients. This revision of 

our current OCPM helps ensures physician's can maintain autonomy and patients get 

high quality care.  

 


